
McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

November 30th, 1931

Dear Sir,

A meeting of the Matriculation Board will he held 

in the office of the Principal on Wednesday the second of 

December 1931, at 5.00 p.a.

$ /£f f
Secretary, Matriculation 

Board.

Agenda

1. Reading of Minutes.

2. Statement from Dean Laird concerning the High School 
Leaving Examination.

3. Suggestions of Registrar concerning Junior Matriculation.

4. Letter from Professor H.F. Armstrong suggesting modification 
of the Drawing syllabus.

6. Appointment of Junior Matriculation examiners for 1932.

6. Appointment of Senior Matriculation examiners for 1932.

7. Other business.


